
Message from the BC Guild of Wine Judges 

 
Welcome to the BC Guild of Wine Judges.  The purpose of the guild is to train members to 

become wine judges who will evaluate wines entered into amateur competitions hosted by wine 

clubs throughout BC, the Provincial Competition as well as the National Competition.   
  
To accomplish this, we hold ten maintenance/training sessions per year, from September 

through June.  We have chapters in Vancouver, Victoria and Nanaimo.  We encourage guests to 

attend.  For further information, please go to our website:  www.bcgwj.ca  or contact the Guild 

Chapter nearest you: 
Vancouver – Sam Hauck (samhauck@shaw.ca)  
Victoria  - Colin Nicholson (colinich@telus.net) 
Nanaimo - James Waring (jwaring1945@gmail.com) 
  

Thank you for your interest in the BC Guild of Wine Judges. 
 

 

 

Dave  Ewen 

Guild Master 
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